UiO Department of Culture Studies and Oriental Languages Faculty of Humanities

31 May 2025

Dr Suman NathDr APJ Abdul Kalam Govt. College
Kolkata

Dear Dr Suman Nath,

This is to formally invite you to take part in a workshop we are organising 23 and 24 June. We would very much like to have you take part in the session on social media, and for you and me to co-present the work we have been doing on social media and the 2024 election campaigns.

Your participation will be online.

Sincerely yours,

Arild Engelsen Ruud

Professor



P.O.Box 1010 Blindern, 0315 OSLO Visiting addr.: Niels Henrik Abels vei 36 Phone:+47 22 85 59 43 Telefaks: +47 22 85 48 28 Henvendelser@ikos.uio.no www.hf.uio.no/ikos/ Org. no.: 971 035 854